
1 

From: Jennifer Berg [mailto:jennyb@abag.ca.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 8:55 AM 
To: Chu, Lowell (ENV) <lowell.chu@sfgov.org> 
Subject: ABAG Award to SFE 
 
Lowell, 
 

ABAG is awarding SF Department of Environment an additional $64,000 for 2016, bringing the total  to $201,000.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Jennifer Berg 
ABAG Senior Program Manager 
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